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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Secretary of State 

(delivered via email to regs@sec.state.ma.us)  

Department of Administration and Finance  

(delivered via mail to melissa.andrade@state.ma.us) 

 

FROM:  Sheila Gallagher, Chief Operating Officer 

Municipal Police Training Committee 
 
DATE:  July 19, 2021 
 
RE:     Notice of Open Hearing 
 
 

Under the provisions of G.L. c. 30A, the Police Standards Subcommittee of 

the Municipal Police Training Committee will conduct an Open Hearing on 

Monday, August 2, 2021, to be held virtually, starting at 1:00 PM. The 

Standards Committee will be reviewing the revocation of the instructor 

certification from the MPTC. The instructor is James Cannata. 

 

AGENDA 

 

9:00 AM - Welcome AAG Jim O’Brien 

 

Discussion regarding Dismissal 

Topic: James Cannata Instructor Revocation Hearing 

Time: Aug 2, 2021 01:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81996941676?pwd=VTk1Z3ZGMlVFdW82ZkJZVVdkbmdoZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 819 9694 1676 / Passcode: 014084 

One tap mobile:  

+13017158592,,81996941676# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,81996941676# US (Chicago) 

Find your local number: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/khfDr2bxr 

Meeting ID: 819 9694 1676 
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